Mr, R, F. Fraley

Executive Secretary

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Dear Mr. Fraley:

1 anm enclosing for your use a copy of the letter dated
September 25, 1963, from Acting Secretary of the
Interior Carver and the attached report on geology and

selsmology regarding the Bodega Bay site,

This copy does not include any of the photographs.
Additional copies will be sent to you as soon as the

photographs have been reproduced.

Sincerely yours,

(Signed) H. L. Price

H. L. Price

Pirector of Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated
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